
 
 

Dear All, 

We are halfway through another long term. 4 weeks already with 15 more days till we break for the 

Festive Holidays. The next 3 weeks will be exciting for us with lots of Festive Activities plus our 

famous Festive Lunch. 

Below are some headlines for your information 

School Uniform 

We have noticed a drop in our learners attending school in the correct uniform. Whilst this may be 

considered a minimal concern, it is also creating a challenge for us with other students feeling it is 

unfair for their peers to attend school without uniform. We have spoken to the individual children 

without uniform this week to understand their reason and there is no justification other than a 

choice. They have then been encouraged to wear their uniform which is important part of our 

sense of belonging. We are also aware of occasional circumstances where your child may attend 

school without uniform and will be grateful if you could let us know so that we can support. Please 

ensure your child attends school with the correct uniform. 

Concern with vapes and sweets 
 
We would like your support in ensuring your child attends school without vapes and sweets. This 

week we have confiscated 2 vapes and sweets from some of our learners who share them with 

their peers in the morning. As a school we encourage healthy living practices and reward students 

weekly with items from our Tuck Shop. They therefore do not need to bring any sweets to school to 

share. If it is your child’s birthday and you intend to give them sweets to bring to school, please let 

us know and we can support them to share this appropriately.  

Concerns/Social Media 

Please continue to share any concerns with us so that we can to support in school. 

Absence Protocol 

Please contact school by 9.30 if your child is going to be absent with a reason. We would then be able to 
offer any support if need be.  

Food Bank, 

We have stock of items to support our families, please contact the office if you would like us to 

provide you with any items from our food bank and any donations will be greatly received. 

 

 

 



 
 

Term 2 Dates 

Monday 4th November 2024 - Friday 20th December 2024 

Events this Term 

Festive Lunch Wednesday 11th December 2024 

End of Term Trip to Cheltenham Ice Rink/Cinema Week Beginning 16th December 2024 

Have a great weekend and see you next week. 

 

Thank you for working with us and look forward to meeting you all soon. 

 
 
Yours sincerely,   

 
 

 


